2016 Rate Study

Whitemarsh Township Authority contracted the services of Howard J. Woods, Jr. to conduct a
rate study to test for the need of possible residential and commercial rate adjustments.

At the April 20, 2016 Meeting of the Board, the Authority adopted the following rate study
through 2020.

Please click on the link to review Mr. Woods' findings.
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